
Esther Springer-Johannesen 
 
I am excited to run once again for a position on the water committee.  I am just finishing serving 
my first term on the committee and currently am the water committee treasurer. 
 
For those that do not know me, I have had a residence here at Lake Limerick since 1989 as just 
a “weekender” until I retired in 2019.  I enjoy gardening both flowers and vegetables, hiking 
and playing an occasional round of golf.     Once we built here in 1991, I started joining the golf 
committee, then onto Inn committee, and finally on the board from 1996 until 2016 (except for 
two years when recovering from an accident).   
     
We find ourselves with an aging water system which requires more and more costly repairs. 
Ultimately, we will need to plan for replacement of our aging water system – main lines, wells, 
meters, backflow devices, etc.  Hard decisions have been made with our fee structures and will 
continue to be made in the future, trying to be fair but raising enough funds to pay for the 
operation of the water system. 
 
  Water committee members must know how to manage the water finances, deal with disputes, 
plan and understand the budget and listen to the membership.  I feel I have the necessary 
experience to assist with continuing to help keep Lake Limerick with the best water in the state.  
 
 
 


